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Tentative Agreement Reached: University of Western Ontario
Faculty Association (UWOFA)
November 12, 2018

The University of Western Ontario Faculty Association (UWOFA) is pleased to announce that a tentative
faculty collective agreement has been reached with the university administration. 

The deal was reached early Friday morning, Nov. 9, after 25 bargaining sessions. 

Further details will be made available in the coming days. A date for the ratification vote has yet to be
determined.

UWOFA was pushing for more job security for contract faculty and compensation for all faculty members.
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